
 

LAWRENCE TOWNSHIP ZONING COMMISSION MEETING 

October 7, 2019 

George Downes, Mark Scott, Zoning Inspector Ron Weekley and Trustee Don Ackerman 

attended.  Frank Bachman was unable to attend the meeting, and due to lack of quorum there 

was no meeting.  Patrick Kline also attended and filled out an application to be part of Zoning. 

Next meeting is scheduled for November 4, 2019 in the Trustee offices due to the hall being 

used for the election. 

  


